SEEKING

INFORMATION

Murder Victims

Pearson, Georgia

February 10, 2018

WILLIE J. OLIVER
JEROME NIXON

DETAILS

The Georgia Bureau of Investigation and the Pearson Police Department are seeking
information regarding the murders of Willie J. Oliver, a 72-year-old African-American male, and
Jerome Nixon, a 62-year-old African-American male. On February 10, 2018, Pearson Police
Department personnel responded to 371 Allen Ave. W. to reports of two victims being found
inside the residence. Both victims died of gunshot wounds.

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the Pearson Police Department
at 912-422-7411, or the Georgia Bureau of Investigation at 1-800-597-8477.



